
Litchfield Hills Audubon Society’s 

63rd Annual Meeting & Dinner
Monday, June 4, 2018

At Chatterley’s Banquet Facility  
(formerly Cornucopia)

371 Pinewoods Road, Torrington, CT 
(Take exit 46 off Route 8, then go east on Pinewoods Road.)

6 p.m. Social  •  6:30 Buffet Dinner  •  7:15 Annual Meeting  •  7:45 Program 

Photo:  Camilla Cerea/Audubon

Make your reservations now!

The deadline is Tuesday, May 29.

Please clip the form below and mail it with your check to: 

LHAS – AGM, P.O. Box 861, Litchfield, CT 06759-0861

LHAS June 4, 2018,  Annual Meeting & Dinner Registration

   Total Number of Reservations _____  @ $26 per person =  Total enclosed:  $__________

   Your name: ______________________________  Phone Number: __________________________

   Address:   ________________________________  Email Address:  __________________________

Across our nation, and across international boundaries, National 
Audubon works to protect birds along their flyways. How does 
Audubon do it? And, how do we in Connecticut fit in with their 
important work? David Yarnold, well known nationally and 
internationally for his outstanding work in conservation, will tell us 
about Audubon’s conservation approaches to protecting birds and 
the places they need to survive and thrive. Before his talk, you’ll 
enjoy a great buffet dinner, socialize with your LHAS friends, and 
meet leaders from other Audubon chapters in our state.

Program
… Audubon in Action …

Speaker: David Yarnold, President & CEO, National Audubon

For name tags, please list each attendee’s name:
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Litchfield Hills Audubon Society, Inc. 
P.O. Box 861 
Litchfield, CT 06759-0861

Like Us On Facebook!

Visit Our Website!

DATED MATERIAL — PLEASE DO NOT DELAY

www.facebook.com/LitchfieldHillsAudubonSocietyLHAS

www.lhasct.org


